
From: Carroll, John
To: MasonThomas@scsenate.gov <MasonThomas@scsenate.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/10/2013 3:45:03 PM
Subject: board of cosmetology

Mason,

Katherine Veldran asked for me to follow up with you regarding a potential SC Board of Cosmetology candidate. Yes, 
there are some vacancies that we intend to fill as soon as possible. Since these appointments require Senate 
confirmation, the earliest that we can fill these seats will be in January-February. We normally request that the 
interested candidate send us a resume or bio so that we have something on file for the Governor to consider has we 
make progress on these appointments.

Please forward Melanie Benik my contact information. I would be happy to answer any questions that she or you
have about the appointment process. Don't hesitate to call anytime.

Thanks,

John P. Carroll, Esq.
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
Office: 803.734.5086
Work Cell: 803.201.3423
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